
To: tofancon@yahoo.co.uk 
Cc: McDonald Nicola - QK 
Subject: Betsy Smith 
Mr Tofan, 
 
Thank you again for meeting with me today. I will speak to the council re ID scanners and get somebody 
to get back to you.   
 
Actions agreed  
 
Up door staff numbers to 4 (1 to be female) 
Door staff to have clickers and to be aware of bar capacity. 
More searches prior to entry. 
 
Hopefully this will assist in reducing crime numbers. If there is anything we can assist with please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Sam 
 

PC Sam Lewis-Evans 598QK 

Brent Licensing 

0208 733 3206 

07717555787 

 

 
 


